
PUBLIC            NOTICE
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION AND 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF THE INITIAL STUDY WITH 
PROPOSED MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION.

Corte Madera Library
707 Meadowsweet Drive 
Corte Madera, CA 94925

Larkspur Library
400 Magnolia Avenue
Larkspur, CA 94939

WHAT’S BEING PLANNED? 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) has prepared an Initial Study (IS) 
with Proposed Negative Declaration (ND) for the proposed U.S. Highway 101 (U.S. 101) 
Corte Madera Creek Bridge Rehabilitation Project (Project). The Project is located in 
Larkspur, Marin County, on the Sir Francis Drake Boulevard on-ramp to southbound U.S. 
101 at post mile 8.47. The purpose of the proposed Project is to extend the service life of 
the Corte Madera Bridge by rehabilitating the bridge deck and protecting the bridge 
columns in the tidal zone of Corte Madera Creek. 
WHY THIS AD?
Caltrans has studied the impacts that the proposed Project may have on the 
environment and has determined that there are less than significant impacts. The 
IS-ND is the document that explains why the proposed project will have less than 
significant impacts on the environment. This public notice is to inform you of the 
preparation of the IS-ND and Section 4(f) Evaluation and of their availability for 
review and the 30-day public comment period.
WHAT IS AVAILABLE?
The Draft IS/ND and Section 4(f) evaluation are available for review and download at
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/d4-popular-links/d4-environmental-docs
Additionally, the documents will be made available at the following locations:

WHERE YOU COME IN?
Please review the Draft IS/ND and Section 4(f) evaluation. We would like to hear what 
you think. Comments will be accepted during the 30-day public comment period from 
February 23, 2024 to March 28, 2024. All comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on 
March 28, 2024. Caltrans will consider the comments and will respond to substantive 
comments following the 30-day public review period. Comments may be submitted via 
email to:  04_0W210_Project_Inbox@dot.ca.gov, or postal mail to:
Caltrans, District 4 
ATTN: David Moore, Acting Environmental Branch Chief, Office of Environmental 
Analysis
P.O. Box 23660, MS-8B
Oakland, CA 94623-0660 
CONTACT
For more information about this project, or if you have comments, questions, or 
concerns regarding the project, please contact David Moore, Acting Environmental 
Branch Chief, Office of Environmental Analysis at 
04_0W210_Project_Inbox@dot.ca.gov. TDD users may contact the California Relay 
Service TDD line at 1-800-735-2929 or Voice Line at 1 800-735-2922.
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